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Attendance: 
Colleen Johnson    Miriam Munck- Phone    
Ruthi Davenport    Sarah Witte 
Kenn Wheeler    Carol Lauritzen   
Sally Mielke     
Tony Tovar     
    
      
 
Discussion: 
I. Colleen discusses the PPE curricular changes. 

• Request to delete the PPE concentration – APPROVED 
• Request to add PPE minor – APPROVED 

 
II. Ruthi shares request from Ed/Bus to verify that program changes won’t “affect” other 
 schools.  How do we verify that they have checked for possible impact to other schools?  The 
 forms need to be updated to reflect notification to both schools. 
 
III. Gen Ed – further discussion 
 1.  Pre req’s allowed for Gen Ed ? 
 2.  Review process for course status? 
 3.  300-400 level allowed? 
 4.  OTM issue? 
 
IV. Qualities of Gen Ed courses need to be brought to faculty senate in the fall. 
 
V. Keep GEC outcomes as is and have preface for each course outcome; indicating that there is a 
 difference with the program outcomes and GEC course outcomes.  (Carol to write up the preface) 
 
VI. Update EPCC forms to include a check box for course pre-reqs. 
 

 
 
 


